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May 20, 1997 

Dwight L. Evans, MD 
Professor and Chairman 
Dept of Psychiatry 
University of Florida 
College of Medicine 
1600 SW Archer Road 
Gainesville, FL 32610 

RE: Paxil Study Report 

Dear Dr. Evans: 

By way of introduction, my name is Grace Johnson, and I am an editor at 
Scientific Therapeutics Information, Inc (STI). STI is working with 
Dr. Muriel Young at SmithKline Beecham (SB) Pharmaceuticals to develop a 
manuscript "A Double-Blind, Placebo-Controlled Comparison of Imipramine 
and Paroxetine in the Treatment of Bipolar Depression." 

We are pleased to invite you to participate as an author on this 
article. Enclosed please find Draft II of the manuscript for your 
review. You may mark your comments directly on the manuscript. Please 
return your comments on Draft II of the manuscript by June 12, 1997. We 
will incorporate your comments and those of the other reviewers and 
submit Draft III for your review. Following the approval of Draft III, 
the manuscript will be styled for submission to the American Journal of 
Psychiatry. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or comments 
during your review. We look forward to working with you on this project 
and to submitting the manuscript for publication. 

S i n c e r e l y , 

Jin CLJLC 

Grace E. Johnson, PharmD 
Editor 
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